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June 2014 

Club Information 

President:  Chris Roberts 
Vice President:  Dave Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: John Limbrunner 
Field Marshall: Bill Rutherford 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  
        & Chris Roberts 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 
 
 

A Note From The President 

 
The winter winds have gone. We have more 

daylight hours again. The new runway is 

almost completely covered in new grass. It's 

time to fly! Break out those old planes and 

the ones that you have built this winter. See 

you at the field.  

 
- Chris 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until July 15. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CAM Meeting Minutes 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
May 20, 2014 
 
Chris called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM 
and welcomed all. 
 
New member applications – None.  Mark 
& Dillon are prospects. 
 
Treasurer’s report – None.  $300 spent on 
seed & etc for runway.  Club balance is 
approximately $1,000. 
 
Safety report – None. 
 
Field report – Everything is looking good.  
The seed is beginning to sprout.  A project to 
rehab some of the tables will be done soon. 
 
Intro pilot report – Vic had 2 guests on 
Sunday.  They had a Hobbico Superstar. 
 
Old business – The runway is looking good, 
thanx to all for their efforts.  The wind 
removed most of the hay on the seed.  Swap 
meet is still scheduled for 5/31.  Not sure if 
Hunting Creek RC is participating.  Chris will 
try to get with Lee at HCRC, if HCRC is not 
geared up it will be a fly day and some swap. 

New business – With the resignation of 
James Goble an election was held and Chris 
Roberts was unanimously elected.  Dave 
Groom was elected as VP.  Vic reminded 
Chris to notify the AMA of the officer 
changes. 

The Speed Rally has been moved to 
September at Hunting Creek RC. 

 

 

 

Important dates: 

6/14 – LARGE scale fly-in at Statesville. 

6/21 – All electric fly-in in Mooresville. 

Monthly Presentation – None. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25. 

 

Around The Patch 

An airline captain was breaking in a new 
blonde stewardess. The route they were 
flying had a layover in another city.  
 
Upon their arrival, the captain showed the 
stewardess the best place for airline 
personnel to eat, shop and stay overnight. 
 
The next morning, as the pilot was preparing 
the crew for the day's route, he noticed the 
new stewardess was missing. He knew which 
room she was in at the hotel and called her 
up wondering what happened. 
 
She answered the phone, crying, and said 
she couldn't get out of her room. "You can't 
get out of your room?"  
 
The captain asked, "Why not?"  
 
The stewardess replied: "There are only 
three doors in here," she sobbed, "one is the 
bathroom, one is the closet, and one has a 
sign on it that says 'Do Not Disturb'!" 
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